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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

Centerville city council 
Work Session Meeting 

August 21, 1995 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. v. stone 
Councilmembers Brooks Compton 

Sally Beals 
c. Mark Kingseed 
Brooks Compton 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant Clerk of Council Peggy Whisman 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

council briefly discussed the proposed Architectural 
Preservation District Parking Plan for the area behind properties 
at the northwest corner of Main and Franklin Streets. Mayor Heintz 
and members of Council stressed the importance of the coordination 
of property owners involved in a timely manner so that this project 
can become a reality. 

Mrs. McLaughlin announced the term expiration of Martha Sheley 
as a member of the Board of Architectural Review. Council 
concurred that said reappointment be made. 

Various Council Meeting Agenda items for the meeting following 
this Work Session were reviewed by Mr. Horn. 
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